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Tuesday, February 18, 2020 10:30 AM Room 326, House Office Building 

The House Committee on Appropriations Subcommittee on General Government was called to 
order by the Chair Huizenga. 

The Chair requested attendance be called: 
Present: Reps. Huizenga, Lightner, Allor, Brann, Bollin, VanWoerkom, Sabo, Hoadley, 
Tate. 
Absent/Excused: None. 

Representative Lightner moved to adopt the meeting minutes from February 11, 2020. There 
being no objection, the motion prevailed by unanimous consent. 

Representative Huizenga recognized Ms. Trisha Foster, Director, and Phil Jeffery, Chief 
Financial Officer, from the Department of Technology, Management, and Budget, who provided 
an overview of the FY 2020-21 Executive Budget Recommendation for the department and 
answered members’ questions. 

Representative Huizenga recognized Matt Fedorchuk, Deputy Director, and Amy Pung, Chief 
Financial Officer, of the Michigan Civil Service Commission, who provided an overview of the 
agency’s operations and the FY 2020-21 Executive Budget Recommendation for the agency and 
answered members’ questions. 

There being no further business before the committee, Rep. Mark Huizenga adjourned the 
meeting at 11:55 AM. 
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